

\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*

# Bunny Bunch Daycare & Pre-k Newsletter July 2015



### Important Bunny Bunch News!

- Reminder: Tuition is always due the Friday before the week of attendance!
- We will be CLOSED on Friday, July 3<sup>rd</sup>! We hope that you and your family have a safe and fun weekend!
- With the nice weather we know that flip flops and/or sandals will be on your child's feet. However, we do ask that you bring in or leave sneakers in your child's cubby for going outside. Also, if you haven't done so already please switch out your child's winter clothes for summer clothes! Thank you so much!
- Please make sure your child has a pair of socks for gymnastics every Thursday!
- Movin' and Groovin' will be held on the 1<sup>st</sup> and the 29<sup>th</sup> of July!
- Jindo is held every Tuesday morning, but there will be no classes on the 7<sup>th</sup> and the 28<sup>th</sup> of July.
- Unfortunately, our Pre-k 4 teacher, Miss. Cori's last week will be the first week of July. She will be leaving us to start her new journey as Mrs. Sneed and moving out of state. We wish her a lot of happiness!
- We are also happy to announce that Mrs. Amy (our current Pre-k 3 teacher) will be taking Miss Cori's place as the Pre-K 4 teacher!
- Last but, certainly not least, we would love to welcome Miss. Taylor as our new Pre-K 3 teacher!
- We would also like to let everyone know we will be switching our Pre-k 3 and Pre-k 4 classrooms. If you have any questions about the classrooms or the new teachers please feel free to call or stop by the office.

### Happy Birthday!

We would love to wish a special 2<sup>nd</sup> birthday to both Milania on the 12<sup>th</sup> and Chase on the 29<sup>th</sup> of July! We would also like to wish a very, very happy 3<sup>rd</sup> birthday to Allan on the 7<sup>th</sup> and Xavier on the 27<sup>th</sup> of July!

#### Star Teacher!

Congratulations to our Star Teacher of the month, Miss. Megan from our Townline Road location! Miss. Megan is our fun-loving toddler teacher who always puts 110% into her job! Miss. Megan is always happy and smiling and making sure all of her kiddos are happy too! She takes special care of her toddlers, but is always helping out all of the children at Bunny Bunch! Miss. Megan is a reliable and trustworthy worker who is always willing to help out the office and her fellow employees. She is a positive role model to all of our staff and goes above and beyond her duties in the classroom! Her kind heart is the reason all the staff, children, and parents love her! Miss. Megan is a very important part of our Bunny Bunch team! Congratulations Miss Megan! We love you!

#### Star Students!

Each month we have a "Star Student" of the month. The lead teachers will make the choice. Certificates and prizes will be awarded to the children at the beginning of the month. The teacher will base their decision on growth and development, relating to others, eating and napping habits, and other STAR QUALITIES!

Our wonderful Star Students this month are...

Infant: Reid Toddler: Hannah Pre-K 3: Madison Pre-K 4: Sophie & Julia

# Infant Room News!

"Underwater Adventures" is July's theme in the infant room!
Miss Pam and the babies will be busy making jellyfish and do-a-dot
fish. For a sensory activity the babies will be painting frogs with Jell-O
and using cheerios to make starfish. They will practice making fishy
faces and will also listening to whale and dolphin sounds. The babies
will make a salty seahorse craft. We will be ending the month by
making an "under the sea" picture and singing "5 little fishes." It is
sure to be a terrific month in the Infant Room!



**(\*** 

Congratulations to our Infant Star of the Month, **Reid!** Reid is such a joy to have here at Bunny Bunch! You can always find this little guy smiling and giggling. He is always happy and in the best of moods! This handsome boy is growing up fast! Reid is going to be sitting up soon and he is beginning to bounce in the bouncer! He loves to be talked to and sang to by his teachers! He also enjoys watching all his big friends play and can't wait to join them! We can't wait to see Reid soar and excel in his growth and development! Congratulations Reid! We love you!

## Toddler Room News!

"Splish Splash, Water Fun" is July's theme in the Toddler room! "4th of July Fun" is the first week's theme. The children will be making a patriotic windsock among other red, white and blue crafts! During "Ocean Fun" week the children will make underwater creatures such as seahorses, sharks and jellyfish! The toddler room will be swimming in fish during "Tropical Fish" week. There will be sandcastles, fishbowls and many, many colorful fish! We will have a lot of fun during "Beach Days" where the children will be busy painting seashells along with making beach balls and sand dollars. We will end the month with "Fun with Water." The toddlers will be doing many fun crafts with water such as painting with watercolors, ice cubes, and having fun with the water table!



\***\*** 

Congratulations to our Toddler Star of the Month, Hannah! Hannah is a smart little girl who is always filled with a bunch of smiles! She knows all of her shapes and colors! Hannah has been doing a fantastic job each day she is at Bunny Bunch Daycare! She has been exceling at completing and making her crafts and has started potty training. Hannah is an adventurous girl who loves nature and playing outside. She loves to pick flowers and give them to her teachers! When it is music time, you can always find Hannah dancing and singing! This fun and cute little girl always brightens a room when she walks in! She will continue to make us all proud!

Congratulations Hannah! We love you!

### Pre-K 3 Room News!

"Amazing Animals" is July's theme in the Pre-K 3 room! "Patriotic" is the first weeks theme. The children will be busy making decorations to celebrate the 4th of July. We will be creating firework art, making our very own Statue of Liberty, patriotic tambourines and having an edible sparkler snack. "Rainforest Animals" is our second week's theme. We will be making sand parrots, paper plate monkey masks, our own rainforest and a "taste the rainforest" snack. "Under the Sea" is our third week's theme. The children will be making a sandy starfish, octopus art, paper plate fish and a "catch a fish" snack. "Playful pets" is our fourth week's theme. We will be making cat and dog puppets, creating a pet fish, making dog headbands and "parrot of my foot" art activity. The last month's theme is "Zoo Animals". The different animals we are going to exploring are polar bears, elephants, lions, zebras and giraffes.



**\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*** 

Congratulations to our Pre-K 3 Star of the Month, Madison! Madison has done a fantastic job at adjusting to the Pre-K 3 room and is always thriving to do her best! She is leaning to spell and trace her name and is always participating in circle time! This smart little girl continues to impress us each day here at Bunny Bunch! Madison is a fun little girl who loves arts and crafts especially painting! She also likes to us her imagination in our kitchen center by pretending she is a chef! Madison is a sweet little girl who is always willing to lend a helping hand to her friends. Besides from being sweet, Madison is a very funny girl who is always making her friends and teachers laugh! This beautiful girl will continue shine in all of our eyes! Congratulations Madison! We love you!

### Pre-K 4 Room News!

Our preschool and school aged children will begin our summer program by celebrating Independence Day with the weekly theme, "Patriotic Week." The children will be making a plate flag craft, completing word searches and will be experimenting with baking soda! The following week the class will become mad scientists as they learn and experiment with a lot of different things! These little scientists will be experimenting with gummy bears, making oobleck and creating a "color transfer." Ahoy, me mateys! In the third week of July the children will be talking, acting and becoming pirates! Our little pirates will be making their very own parrot, treasure map and pirate map! As the month of July comes to an end, the preschool and school aged children will be busy cooking up some delicious food! During the last week of July, "Young Chef Week" will have the children doing many crafts involving food, cooking and having a picnic!

This month we would like to congratulate Sophie and Julia as our Pre-k 4 stars!



\*

Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Star of the Month, **Sophie!** Sophie is a young girl who brings a lot of brightness to Bunny Bunch! She always comes in each morning with a positive attitude and willingness to learn! Sophie is a smart girl who actively participates in circle time and knows all of her numbers, sign language, Spanish, letters and their sounds! Sophie does a great job at following directions and using her manners which sets a good example for her peers! Sophie loves to play in our dress-up and Lego center with her friends! She also likes to be artistic as she enjoys coloring and painting! Sophie is a nice friend who always makes others feels welcomed either by talking, playing or telling stories with them! Sophie is a joy to have here at Bunny Bunch and we all know that she will do a fantastic job in Kindergarten!

Congratulations Sophie! We love you!

## Pre-K 4 Room News Continued!



Congratulations to our Pre-K 4 Star of the Month, **Julia**! Julia is a sweet girl who brings a sense of warmth to the classroom. Her positive attitude, kindness and independent qualities are only some of the reasons why we adore Julia here at Bunny Bunch! Julia is a very smart girl who loves to participate in circle time! She also does a great job at learning as she already knows how to write her name, say all her letters with their letter sounds, recites her numbers use sign language and speak Spanish! Julia is a fantastic friend who is always sharing, making others feel welcomed in her center and creating conversations with others. Julia loves to use her imagination as she plays with others in our dress-up center! She also enjoys using her artistic abilities when it comes time to paint and color. You can always find this beautiful girl smiling when walking into the classroom! We know that she will continue to smile and do a great job in Kindergarten come September! Congratulations Julia! We love you!

**\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*\*** 

# All Around Fun!

